
Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Another week ends. I hope that you and yours are keeping well and coping in the heat. 

 
Work Packs 

These will be available for collection on Monday 29th and Tuesday 30th June between 10 and 

2.30pm at the Lawton Moor Road gate. Please wait at the gate and we will bring the pack to 
you. Once again if you are unable to collect, then the packs will be posted out to you. 

 
Update on classes and wider opening 

Unfortunately we will not be able to open up any more groups for the children over the next three 
weeks. This is due to staffing availability for the groups. In light of this, every child that has not 

attended school will have a phone call over the next few weeks from a member of staff. This phone 

call is just to catch up with you and your family and see how you all are before school closes for the 
Summer. 

The Government is stating that all children will be back in September. Once the details are made 
available to me of how to plan for this ( guidance is due this week/next week) then I will of course 

keep you informed as to what September will look like for all of us. 

 
End of Year Reports will be available in the last week ( Week beginning 13th July) 

 
I wish you all a happy feast of Saint Peter and Paul on Sunday. 

 
With prayers, 

 

 
 

 
Sarah Yates 

Headteacher 

 
St Aidan's Catholic Primary School 
Rackhouse Road 

Northern Moor 
Manchester 

M23 0BW 

 
t: 0161 998 4126 

e: admin@st-aidans.manchester.sch.uk 
w: https://www.st-aidans.co.uk 
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